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Summary:

Responding to the State Department proposal for a memorandum to NATO on the
Jupiter/Polaris arrangements, Ambassador Thomas Finletter writes that Italian officials
suggested that government approval would be expedited if the draft were “altered to
become a United States memorandum” in which the Italian and Turkish representatives
“simply concur.” When Finletter suggested that the proposal was not workable, the
Italians responded that their government would “accept present text.” NATO Secretary
General Dirk Stikker did not see any serious problem, even if the substitution of Polaris
for Jupiters caused “some reduction in target coverage.” Stikker asked that the U.S.
“squash [the] rumor” that Polaris would be based at Rota, Spain (which was in fact the
U.S. objective).

It is not clear exactly when the North Atlantic Council received this memorandum, but it
may have been on February 22, 1963, the preferred date, from the State Department’s
perspective, for avoiding delays in the removal of the Jupiters.
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